
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

WHO:   All High School Students  
(Classes of 2025, 2026, 2027, and 2028) 
 

WHAT:  Service Opportunity  
 

WHERE:   St. Vincent de Paul Food Pantry 
 

WHEN:   Saturday, June 15, 2024  
   9:00a – 12:00 noon 
 

WHY:   To be the hands and feet of Jesus 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

There will be an opportunity to go to lunch afterwards.   
If you’d like to go, please bring money for food.  Thank you! 

 
 

A St. Matthew Youth Ministry Event in connection with our St. Matthew SVdP Ministry 

If you are interested in helping at the SVdP Food Pantry, 
please meet in the St. Matthew parking lot at 8:30a  

for prayer and carpooling. 
 

For more information, contact Kara Tappel at 317-914-7028. 
 

HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS,  
 
YOU’RE INVITED! 


